
 

 

January 4, 2018 

 

Lawrence Kramer 

South East Architect Services Inc. 

Architect for: 

Savant Development Group LLC 

 

706 NW 1st Ave 

Fort Lauderdale, Fl. 33311 

 

Dear Mr. Kramer 

 

     The Progress Village Civic Association wants to thank for the presentation you gave to the Association  

about the development project at 706 NEW 1st Ave at our November 16, 2017 meeting 

     The property you purchased at has been in despair for a long time before you became the new owner. 

     Your presentation on the future development of the property was a welcome sight to the neighborhood 

membership. A new project like this in our neighborhood is exactly the type of redevelopment the Association 

has been seeking in this area. The creation of new jobs to help area residents find employment is also another 

positive contribution to the neighborhood. You have been very accommodating in making some changes the 

neighborhood requested.. The membership voted unanimously to support your efforts. 

     We want to thank you for choosing our neighborhood in which to locate this complex. We wish you the best 

of luck and look forward to your opening day. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Ron Centamore, President 

Progresso Village Civic Association 

 

 
















